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Well installation in your neighborhood beginning as early as February 6

King County crews will be working in your neighborhood beginning as early as Thursday, February 6.
Neighbors will see two activities — the installation of shallow groundwater monitoring wells and a
series of “pit” tests. The groundwater monitoring wells will provide information about soil and
groundwater conditions, and the pit tests will provide information about how well water soaks into

the ground. This information will inform the design of

future King County sewer projects.

What you can expect

Crew, trucks and drilling equipment in the street and
public right-of-way between the curb and the sidewalk
Wells drilled 12-16 inches diameter, up to 10 feet deep
Pit test holes 4 feet wide by 6 feet long and four feet

deep
Increased noise on site

Temporary parking restrictions near well and pit test

locations

Work hours weekdays from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00

p.m.

Up to five days to complete all work —two days of
work are planned for the first week of February,
and three days of work will occur the following

week
Work areas will be restored

Occasional equipment on site after wells are

drilled to monitor and sample water levels

All work will occur in public right-of-way

Los contratistas del condado de King
estaran trabajando pronto en su
area. Puede que usted note su labory
gue esto afecte su rutina diaria. Si
tiene alguna pregunta o inquietud,
tenga a bien de contactarse con
Kristine Cramer, en el nimero que
aparece debajo. Se le puede
proporcionar un intérprete sin cargo.

Monitoring wells

Pit test locations
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Nha thau King County s& sém lam
viéc trong khu vwc clia ban. Ban co
thé thay cong viéc nay va né cé thé
pha v& thoi quen hang ngay cla
ban. Néu ban cé cau héi hodc quan
tdm, xin vui l1dng lién hé

v&i Kristine Cramer theo sb du6i
day.Mét théng dich vién co thé duwoc
cung cap cho ban mién phi.

For more information contact Kristine Cramer at: 206-477-5415 or via email: Kristine.cramer@kingcounty.gov

ALTERNATIVE FORMATS AVAILABLE

206-477-5371 / 711 (TTY Relay)




